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From: <neisen.kasdin@akerman.com>
Date: December 17, 2013, 12:00:40 PM EST
To: <janelle@miamidade.gov>
Cc: <jalschuler@hraadvisors.com>
Subject: Re: Email address
Commissioner Suarez,
As you know, John Alschuler and I represent the David Beckham interests with regard to a stadium for a contemplated MLS franchise in Miami. This confirms that we interpret the resolution pending before the Commission today, authorizing the Mayor to identify and negotiate an agreement for an MLS stadium in or near downtown Miami, would include sites in the urban core, adjacent to mass transit, such as a site directly east of the MIC.
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message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please immediately
reply to the sender that you have received this communication in error and then
delete it. Thank you.
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